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To whom it may concern: 

Several years ago I was introduced to Mr. Alan Schissel and Integrated 
Security Services when I retired from the New York City Police Department. 
In 2004 I became the Director of Security for The Town School, a 
prestigious private school located on the Upper Eastside of Manhattan. One 
of my first tasks was to identify an extremely reliable security firm that I can 
count on regardless of what the event or special circumstance was. After 
doing a though search I heard many good things about Mr. Schissel and his 
executive team through former colleagues in the police department, as well 
as among security directors at other private schools. I have found 
Intergrated Security as a great fit for myself and the school. Very soon 
thereafter I understand what Mr. Schissel and his company has to offer, 24 
hours / 7 days a week. 

Since 2004, I have enjoyed the benefits of working very closely with Mr. 
Schissel, Mr_ Perry Kantor and Mr. Lawrence Teitle, Division Head of 
Integrated's Investigative Unit. Together, they have coordinated my 
security officer needs as well as implementing a pre-employment screening 
protocol for all staff and faculty. In the 10 years I have worked with 
Integrated Security Services, I have always relied on the experience and 
knowledge they bring with their services which has guided me through many 
challenging security and safety initiatives over the years. I believe what 
sums it up is that Mr. Schissel and his company, has proven the ability to 
manage in highly sensitive work environments with the utmost discretion 
and professionalism. 

If you need any further details please feel free to contact me with any 
questions at (212) 288-4383 or soetrillo@townschool.org 


